DRAFT RESOLUTION

Re: Electronic Hand-Held Bingo Units — Dabbers Bingo Hall

THAT B.C. Lotto be provided with a letter advising that Kelowna City Council has no
objection to the continuing use of Hand Held Bingo Units at Dabbers Bingo Hall.

BACKGROUND:

On April 3, 2000, Council adopted a resolution of support for installation of Hand Held
Bingo Units at Dabbers for a one-year test period. The test period has lapsed and B.C.
Lotto Corp. now requires Council support for continuing use of these units at Dabbers.
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